
 
 

WERA YEARBOOK 2015 
 

The World Education Research Association (WERA) is proud to be launching its 

2015 Yearbook on 25 May 2015. The WERA 2015 Yearbook was edited by Dr. Lori 

Diane Hill and Dr. Felice J. Levine, and includes nine chapters based primarily on 

papers initially submitted and presented at the WERA 2013 Focal Meeting in 

Guanajuato, Mexico. 

 

As a member of WERA Council we are seeking your help to increase awareness of 

this inaugural WERA Yearbook. We want to attract the worldwide scholarly 

community to read and use this work. Therefore, we request that you disseminate 

information on the WERA Yearbook widely. We also ask that you post the attached 

information on the website of your association and distribute it to your members. 

 

The WERA Yearbook will be available for purchase through the WERA website –

WERA members will receive a discounted rate on Yearbook purchases. For more 

information on this process, please visit  

 

www.weraonline.org<http://www.weraonline.org/>. 
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